From: Arthur Sherman

Sent: 26 October 2021 12:22

To: Planning Cc: Planning

Subject: 39 Eton Avenue/ 2021/4943/T

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank to your letter regarding application ref 2021/4943/T.

My questions and objections are as follows, We would like to ask for an independent opinion in order to assess the ground and the necessity to cut the tree down.

It is an important part of the garden landscape and to all appearances it is a beautiful and healthy tree.

Preservation of trees is a crucial cause.

Thank you

Regards

Arthur Sherman Flat 4 Springfield Court 41 Eton Avenue NW3 3ER